
BOG stands for Beginning of Grade. This 
is a test that all 3rd grade students take 
in September across the entire state. 
This test will gauge what the students 
already know coming into 3rd grade.
Please do not stress about this test. 
Basically, this test is a baseline. After 
we teach all year long, the students will 
take the EOG (End of Grade) test in 
May. We will see huge growth from the 
BOG to the EOG and that’s what we will 
celebrate!

o Please return forms given 
at Open House, or those 
received the first week of 
school, back to school. 
Thank you in advance! 

o Important Dates:
o BOG Testing- Wednesday 

August 3rd, 2022
o Planning Day- NO SCHOOL 

FOR STUDENTS-
Wednesday August 17th, 
2022

Reading: We are discussing how to become a 
good reader and increase our stamina
Writing: We are learning Narrative Writing
Math: We are finishing up Multiplication and 
Division and moving to Data.
Science: We are finishing up the solar system 
and moving to Landforms. 
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